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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - May 20 - 24

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Victoria Day - Holiday

Tuesday

Wednesday Gr. 3-5 Book Club at Lunch

Green Team Gardening at Lunch

Thursday

Friday Track and Field Assembly

PAC Hot Lunch

May 24 - PAC Hot Lunch June 7 - Immunization Clinic

June 14 - Sports Day and PAC Hot Lunch (1:30 Dismissal) June 19 - PAC Hot Lunch

Talks About Vaping - Caregiver and Youth Sessions

Vancouver Coastal Health Tobacco and Vapour Reduction Program is 
presenting simultaneous parent and youth sessions on vaping, held at 
Brighouse Branch on Saturday, June 1 from 2:00 to 3:30 p.m. Please click here 
for the parent session information and here for the youth session information.

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-05/2024-06-01-Parents-Vaping-Session-Flyer.pdf
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-05/2024-06-01-Youth-Vaping-Session-Flyer.pdf


Next PAC Meeting: Thursday, June 13, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in 
person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are 
welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Thank You to Our PAC and Our Student Volunteers
The Spring Fling, on Thursday, May 16, was a huge success! We would like to 
thank our PAC for the time and effort they put into organizing and running this 
event. The weather cooperated and everything ran smoothly from start to finish. 
The Spring Fling is the largest fundraiser of the year for the PAC. The funds 
generated from the event will be put towards a number of educational and 
extracurricular items that will greatly enhance the learning opportunities for our 
students. More importantly, the event brought our Maple Lane community 
together and provided opportunities for community members of all ages to work 
and play together. Creating opportunities to connect is the most important 
contribution a school PAC can make. Thank you to all those who volunteered to 
make this happen. This includes our student volunteers, who helped in a variety 
of areas including set up, running games, working at concessions and cleaning 
up our grounds. Finally, thank you to all of our staff and families who attended 
and contributed to the Spring Fling. It was wonderful to see such a large turnout 
in support of this event and our school.
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